

NEWSLETTER 28

6th May 2022

MIMBORNE Academy Trust

'Let us love one another, for love comes from God' 1 John 4:7

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope everyone enjoyed the Bank Holiday Weekend last week.

We have some exciting gardening news... we've received new gardening tools using our Morrisons Grow Tokens. With the weather getting better some children have been getting outside and looking after our vegetable patch as well as our plants. The children have been so pleased to use the new tools. This week Mrs Selby has worked with a group of children preparing the soil and planting potatoes and runner beans. We are looking forward to our Bring a Bloom event next Monday to add more colour around the school.



Thank you to all our parents and carers who joined us this week for our Celebration of Learning. It was so wonderful to be able to run this event for the first time in 2 years. The children were so excited to have the time to share their learning with you. We look forward to many more in the next academic year.

Please may I remind all parents to name/label their children's uniforms. Our lost property box has erupted over the last couple of weeks with a number of items with no name. In particular fleeces and jumpers! These items will be out for parents to look through at pick up today. Happy looking!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Miss A Dufek Headteacher

Bring a Bloom

A reminder that on Monday we are inviting the children to wear non uniform. In return, we ask that you bring a colourful bloom or a bedding plant to be planted in the school grounds.

It is always wonderful to brighten up the school grounds for the summer term and the children thoroughly enjoy watering the plants and flowers at playtimes!



Many thanks to you all for your continued generosity.

Worship Team and School Council

Congratulations to our Worship Team, School Council and Librarian representative for the Summer Term.



Year Group	School Council	Worship Team	Librarian
R	Isla + Maria	Gabriel + Phoebe	
1	Luca + Haylee	Thomas + Isla B	
2	Isaac + Maisie	Freddie H + Grace	
3	Polly + Sam	Oscar F + Annabelle	
4	Dan + Harmony	Josh D + Rhianna	Oliver H + Joy



Friend's of St John's

Please join us on Wednesday 11th May at 2:30 in the church Youth Lounge for our next meeting. All are welcome! We will discuss upcoming events for our community as we enter the summer term

Half Term Value

Throughout this half term we will be reading and listening to Bible stories that illustrate joy.

'Rejoice with those who rejoice.' - Romans 12.15



Safeguarding and Online Safety

If you have any serious concerns about a child, particularly if you think they may be suffering or at risk of suffering harm, please share this information promptly with the Designated Safeguarding Lead Team. If you have a concern about a child outside of school hours please contact the following Local Authority out of hours services:

Dorset ChAD - 01305 228866 Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (BCP) - 01202 738256

We are an Operation Encompass school. To find out more, please follow the link here



Dates for your diary

May

Monday 9th May - Bring a Bloom - non uniform day Tuesday 10th May - Class photos Thursday 19th May - Year 1 Trip to Model Town Friday 27th May - Jubilee Celebration Monday 30th May - Monday 6th June Half term



June

Monday 6th June - Staff training day Tuesday 7th June - Children return Wednesday 8th June - Year 3 Trip to Winchester Science Museum Wednesday 22nd June - Sports Day

July

Friday 1st July - Transfer Day

Thursday 14th + Friday 15th July - Yr 4 Leeson House Trip

Thursday 21st July - Last day of term